## LOCAL SUPERINTENDENTS ADVISORY COUNCIL

Mr. Marion Ed McNeel

Dr. Larry Vick

Dr. Donna Hargens

Dr. D. Scott Hawkins

Ms. Dot Perkins

Mr. Kenneth Galloway

Mr. Henry Webb

Ms. Elaine Farris

Mr. Walter Hulett

Mr. Jerry Green

Mr. James Flynn

## REVISED LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

December 5, 2012

Mr. David Karem, Board Chair Kentucky Board of Education 500 Mero Street Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

Dear Mr. Karem:

The Local Superintendents Advisory Council (LSAC) met on November 27, 2012 to discuss 704 KAR 3:090, Response to Intervention, Kindergarten through Grade 3. The LSAC membership offers this revised letter of support with the recommendation that the language in Section 2, page 3, line 2, be changed to "delivered by **the individual** most qualified to provide the intervention services."

The LSAC membership offers this letter of support and affirms staff's recommendations. The members of LSAC appreciate the opportunity to participate in the discussion and provide a local perspective on issues of concern to the Kentucky Board of Education.

Sincerely,

Ed McNeel LSAC Chair

cc: Kentucky Board of Education Members